Tredegar Homeowners’ Association
Board Meeting Minutes

The THOA Board met on April 5, 2021 via Zoom conference call. Attendees were: Bruce
Christopherson, Linda Meadows, Jeff Pickle, Phil Davis, and Kay Klaiber.

Linda gave our financial report. As of March 31, 2021, we have $33,183.09 in Checking and
$44,831.39 in Savings. All first quarter dues are current.

Old Business:

1. Painting of applicable parts of townhomes starts on April 12.

New Business:

1. The Treasurer and Secretary positions for the THOA Board are open to be filled for the next
term. Please inquire if you are interested.

The next monthly meeting has been scheduled for May 10, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. via Zoom conference call.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Kay Klaiber, Secretary



